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November 17,2008

To: Governor Tim Pawlenty
Office of the Governor

Greg Hubinger, Director
Legislative Coordinating Commission

/Michele Timmons, Revisor of Statutes
Legislative Revisor of Statutes

Senator John Marty, Chair; Health, Housing and Family Security Committee
Minnesota State Senate

Senator Linda Berglin, Chair, Health and Human Services BudgetDivision
Minnesota State Senate

Representative Thomas Huntley, Chair, Health Care and Human Services Finance Division
Minnesota House of Representativ~s

From: Randy D. Snyder
Executive Director

Subject: Report of obsolete rules -November 17, 20P8

The Board of Examiners for Nursing Home Administrators completes an annual assessment of
Minnesota Rules 6400 pertaining to administration of Minnesota nursing homes and finds at this time
that current rules are applicable and not deemed obsolete, unnecessary or duplicative.

TheBENHA Rules Committee reviewed all current rules in 2007, remains ready to position
themselves to review/revise all rules if Assisted Living Administration becomes a legislative priority
within the statutory guidance of this board. Thecurrellt rules were deemed as effective at this time
and did not warrant the expense of rulemaking. Ifyou have any questions, feel free to contact this
office.


